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SSppeecciiaall  MMiinniissttrryy  ttoo  tthhee  BBiibbllee  SScchhooooll  aanndd  AArreeaa  CChhuurrcchheess 


                         "Isaac A. Keyes Memorial Center for Chr istian Studies" 

 

 
   Second Quarter - 2017     Jack & Michiko Coolbaugh 

Bishop James Varnum of the Souls Harbor Church in Belleview, Florida 

invited our school Dean Bro. Duangden, and Principal Bro. Suwit along 

with a young lady and the UPC of Thailand Gen. Supt. and his wife to his 

“Touch the Future” services.  This experience will benefit Thailand greatly. 

Three New Graduates This Past Quarter! 
 

Statistics To Date: There have been 106 

students that have completed two full years to 

graduation (447 class room days), 33 others 

studied more than one year, and there were 35 

others that studied at least six months.   
 

Thank You Partners For Reaching Thailand! 

This past quarter the Bible School and 

area churches were blessed by the 

ministry of Pastor Anthony Moss from 

Charleston, WV.  Through his ministry 

there were seven new students baptized 

and five students received the Baptism of 

the Holy Ghost!  We are very thankful for 

our many Partners helping this school! 

Bros. Andrew Buxton (Left) and Julio Audelo (Middle) from The Anchor Church in San 

Diego greatly blessed the youth with their ministries (Sister “O” shown interpreting).  Of the 

170 youth registered, 19 were baptized in the Bible School pond (above right), and 15 

witnessed to receiving the Holy Ghost.  Bro. Coolbaugh (Right) preached “Yoked with Christ”. 




